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Welcome to our newest members: Jerry and Nola Costin of Lithonia, GA!
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For the March Program, Russ Demonbreun showed us how to prepare and mount deer antlers. Very interesting—even though the antlers he used for his demonstration seemed to have come from Bambi!

Upcoming Programs
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The club is asking every member to take a turn at being responsible for the program for the meeting. It need not be long or complex. Nor do you have to give it yourself; you can ask some one else to come to the meeting and give a presentation. It just needs to be related to knives. There are 3 months still open without a program: May, August and October. Please contact Cheryl Mullikin at 770-719-3486 to sign up for one of the available months.

The Spring Club Picnic is Saturday, April 28 at the home of Rade and June Hawkins. Their address is 110 Buckeye Road, Fayetteville. The hours for the picnic are from 10 am to 4 pm. There will be several demonstrations both before and after lunch. Directions to the picnic will be sent later.

The club will provide the meat and drinks. Each member attending is asked to bring a side dish of a dessert or vegetable. Please call June or Rade at 770-964-1177 or 770-964-1023 by Thursday, April 26, to let them know how many will be in your party.

Sad News: In February, the knife community lost 3 of its knife makers: Jerry Snell, George Herron and Ray Robertson. All of them made great contributions to the art of knife making and they will be greatly missed.

Club Knife for 2008: The club will have another custom knife for its annual club knife! This one will be made by Doug Hardy. David Prowell offered to donate the material for making the handle. The cost of the knife is $90. It will be $5 less if you do not want a sheath. An additional $7.50 is required if you want the knife mailed to you. 

The knife must be paid in full by June 1. Karen Schneeberger will be contacting all members to take your order. Remember, each member can only purchase 2 knives and you MUST have your 2008 dues paid in full in order to be eligible for participating in the low numbers drawing at the November meeting.  Send your checks to Marsha Brewer, Treasurer, 2940 Medina Drive, Jonesboro, GA 30236.

Our New Club Knife!
Anyone interested in knife making classes can check the continuing-education course listing at Montgomery College in Troy, NC.  The website is—http://www.montgomery.cc.nc.us/cenra.htm.

Next meeting: Tuesday, April 3 at 7 pm.

Coming  October 13 & 14! Don’t forget the Great Southern Knife Show!
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